[bookmark: _Hlk95129052]Diocesan Services Appeal 2022
March Bulletin and/or Ambo Announcements

Option #1: 
During this season of lent, we reflect on the many blessings that we have. During this special time of year, we want to thank you for those who have given so generously to the 2022 Diocesan Services Appeal! We are grateful for your support and investment in our parish and wider Catholic community. If you have not made a gift yet, please visit www.DiocesePB.org/DSA. 

Option #2: 
For 44 years, our Diocese of Palm Beach Catholic Charities has supported the Elder Affairs program, which serves a vulnerable population above 65 years of age. These guardians care for, support and oversee elders who are no longer able to care for themselves. The program is a true lifeline for seniors who are overlooked at times. Your generosity to the DSA directly supports valuable programs such as this. Thank you for giving so generously to the DSA. 

Option #3: 
Thank you to all of our Diocese of Palm Beach Diocesan Services Appeal donors! Did you know you can still make a pledge to the 2022 DSA? A pledge is an opportunity to give through installments during the year. If you make a pledge in March, you can make payments through December, which allows to give over a several months. To learn more, visit www.DiocesePB.org/DSA. 
